
The preschool class has been learning about Thanksgiving and the letter E.  

Throughout the week we discussed what it means to be thankful.  We creat-

ed a thankful turkey that can be found in our hallway.  Everyone came up with 

some good things they were thankful for.  During the week we talked about 

turkeys.  On Monday, we created turkeys by drawing on coffee filters and 

then painting them with water so that the colors would bleed together.  We 

added a turkey body and added them to our individual ‘How to Cook a Turkey’ 

recipe  We had a lot of fun reading each others recipes!   

 

The afternoon class explored their spatial concepts of on, beside, in and un-

der by creating a “Where is the Turkey” book.  They also completed their let-

ter E book.  The students are really getting into letter sounds.  Some have 

even started sounding out simple words.  Reading these books with your child 

daily is great practice for them.   

 

The morning class is reviewing good manners, being respectful and following 

directions along with exploring Thanksgiving.  Thanksgiving is a great time to 

review these concepts while eating and being around family. 

Look at what we are up to... 
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Special Notes   

 PreK-5th Grade 

Christmas con-

cert is Thursday, 

Dec. 18th @7pm 

 Send your child 

with boots, hats, 

gloves, a coat, 

snowpants, etc 

during this time 

of the year.  We 

will go outside as 

often as possible. 

 Children should 

arrive no earlier 

than 7:50am. 

Next weeks 
theme 

 

Thanksgiving 

 

Winter Attire 

The snow is here! We will be going outside most days.  

Students should have snowpants, snowboots (not cowboy 

boots), hats, gloves or mittens, scarfs and a heavy winter 

coat (please no lightweight jackets) at school EACH DAY.  

I do have extra jackets, gloves and hats in case a child 

forgets or has an accident.  We are outside for a half 

hour or more each day.  I have noticed several students in 

lightweight jackets, tights or even without socks.  Please 

make sure that your child has the appropriate clothing 

packed each day. 

Box Tops for 

Education &  

Pop Tabs 

There are con-

tainers on our 

front shelf for 

these items!  

Please consider 

saving these 

items and bring-

ing them to 

school! 


